Blake Skiles

From: Scott Parker

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 4:27 PM
To: Blake Skiles

Cc: Melissa Pogue

Subject: Recommendation for 9-1-1 Consultant
Dear Blake,

The Committee formed for the selection of the 9-1-1 Consultant conducted interviews earlier today. The consensus
selection by the team, after interviews, is Mission Critical Partners (MCP). It is the Committee’s recommendation that
MCP be considered a finalist and moved forward in the process.

The Committee consisted of the following members:

Thank you for all of your attention to this.
Respectfully,

Scott Parker, Lic-P, A.A.S.
Director

Emergency Communications
Williamson County, Texas
911 Tracy Chambers Lane
Georgetown, Texas 78626
9-1-1 Duty Officer: 512-864-8355
Office: 512-864-8249
Mobile: 512-744-3260
Pager: 512-205-7382
sparker@wilco.org

Respectful, Professional, Excellence in Service and Care





